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Upgradmg the Pacific Highway
Failford Road to Tritton Road

Project determination
Final approval has been granted for the 3 kilometre
upgrade of the Pacific Highway between Failford
Road and Tntton Road, about 25km south of
Taree.

The RTA determined on 30 September 2008 that
the construction and operation of the Falford Road
to Trtton Road upgrade could proceed subject to
the implementation of all environmental controls
and mitigation measures detalled in the review of
environmental factors, the associated submissions
report and the Conditions of Approval.

Documents are on display at:

» Greater Taree Council, Pulteney Street, Taree
(Mon-Fr, Yam-5pm)

= Great Lakes Council, Breese Parade, Forster
(Mon-Fri, Sam-3pm).

= Nabiac Old Bank Centre, Nabiac Street, MNabiac
(Mon-Fri, 9am-5pm)

* Farster RTA Motor Registry, Shop 6, Stockland
Shopping Centre, Breese Parade, Forster (Mon-
Fri, 9am-4pm)

= Taree RTA Motor Registry, 7 Macquane Street,
Taree (Mon-Fn, 8.30am-3pm and
Sat, 8.30am- 12 noon).

» RTA Hunter Regional Office, 59 Darby Street,
Newcastle (Mon-Fn, 8.30am-4.30pm).

= RTA Pacific Highway Office, 21 Pnince Street,
Grafton (Mon-Fri, 8.30am-4.30pm).

The documents are avalable on the project

website or by ur::r“.h.:,r:ting the project information
ine (see details below

For more information contact the project
information line 1800 232 290 (toll free)

or visit the website www.rta.nsw.gov.au/pacific
(click on Failford Road to Tritton Road)




